


IT IS NOW COMPULSORY FOR 
ALL MEMBERS & VISITORS 

TO SIGN IN WITH THE 
CHECK-IN QLD APP

If you haven’t already - please pre-download 
the app and enter in your details. This will make 
checking-in quick & simple when you arrive...
  Open the ‘Check-In Qld’ app
  Select - Check In Now
  Hover your smart phone over the QR code
  Show reception staff the tick - you’re done!

If you do not have a smart phone, our reception staff  
can assist you with signing-in electronically.

This directive from Qld Government commenced  
1st May 2021 and ALL hospitality venues must now comply.
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from the
manager’s desk

Welcome to the Winter 2021 edition of our Bay Breeze Magazine.  This 
is our first quarterly mag since before covid struck in 2020.  Although 
covid still holds many uncertainties in our industry, we are trying to 
operate as close to normal as possible.
We have had an extremely busy last few months with Anzac Day, 
Mother’s Day, and a Gaming Room renovation which is now complete. 
We have reduced the number of machines on the floor from 170 to 155 
which has provided a more spacious feel, and together with the new 
carpet and new games, the room looks great!  Plans are underway 
for our next extension which will commence August/September this 
year and should be completed before Christmas 2022.  This will see 
our Sails Restaurant extended, the stage and dance floor moved, and 
more general lounge area. We will also be moving the snooker tables, 
and creating a larger Gallipoli Room with the ability to partition the 
area into smaller event spaces when needed. The majority of this will 
all be done with very little interruption to our daily trade during that 
period.
As you are now aware, the Qld Government changed the sign-in rules 
on 1st May which now means everyone visiting our venue must now 
use the ‘Check In Qld’ app. While the majority of our customers have 
adapted and are finding it quick and easy to do, we certainly feel 
for those customers that do not have a smart-phone or are not tech 
savvy. Please know that our reception staff are here to assist you in 
either setting up the app on your phone and teaching you how to use 
it, or signing you in electronically on our terminals.
National Volunteer Week was held in the 2nd last week of May. Thank 
you to all of our volunteers that dedicate many hours each week in 
assisting our sub branch and ex-service community. Congratulations 
to Lorraine, Terry, Shellie-Rae, Lois, and Graeme who were awarded 
our ‘Volunteer of the Year’ Awards for everything they do with our 
Golden Oldies group that meet fortnightly.
Please take the time to read through this magazine as we have plenty 
on offer, especially for our members, including cash promotions and 
specials in the restaurant and cafe.
If you are heading over to North Stradbroke 
Island be sure to try out our new caterers 
SHED 23 at North Stradbroke RSL, located 
at 23 Mallon St, Dunwich (see pg 34 & 35).
I look forward to seeing you in your club 
again soon.

Peter S Harrison,  
GENERAL MANAGER
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